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To whom it may concern:

I am writing to encourage the state of Florida to explore whatever means are within its capabilities to promote solar energy and help
provide incentives for its usage.

In August 2013, I purchased a new home with a solar energy system. In EVERY month since then, this solar system has generated
more electricity than has been used in the household. The tremendous upside to this is that this home is being powered without the
need of any fossil fuels; in order to provide my home with electricity, the utility has not had to purchase or burn any coal, oil  or natural
gas. This is immensely beneficial to the environment, and it also provides the utility with a free and clear profit when it takes the
excess electricity I've generated, then turns around and resells it to another consumer.

The state and its utilities must adapt to 21st century technologies.
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